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Prof. A.Bloom 
Chairman of the haemophilia Reference Centres Hae*natology Department, 
University Hospital of Wales Heath Park, 
CARDIFF, CF4 1XW 

7th August, 1984 

Dear Professor Bloom, 

Re: KOATE HEAT TREATED TRIAL 
This is to inform
shisin You that we are. in the process ofg up a trial for Koate H.T. in the U.K. for which 

a Trial Exemption Certificate has been applied, 
and no problems are anticipated. 
This trial will be co-ordinated b Newcastle and a copy of 
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We are hoping that as many will be involved in this 
trial 

eand Cfor
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bleshould be most grateful if you would advise me which 

Centres you feel we should approach.Please enclose the details of 
this htrial in the Agenda 

of the next Directors of the Reference Centres meeting, 
to be held 

on the 10th September 1984 at St.Thomas' Hospital, London. 

Thanking you in anticipation. Yours sincerely, 

W•MARZOUK FIMLS 

cc 
Dr.P.Badogni 
Dr. C.Rizza 
Dr. P.Jones. 
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